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Abstract
Though the treatment of diabetes has advanced remarkably, the law and many employers have not always kept 
pace. New insulins, delivery systems, and monitoring systems give people with diabetes exceptional control 
over their blood sugar and virtually eliminate serious complications such as hypoglycemia and hyperglycemia. 
Changes in the law, particularly the Americans with Disabilities Act and its 2008 amendments, give people 
with diabetes greater rights and employment opportunities than ever before. Despite these advances, many 
employers continue to use blanket bans or ill-considered standards to bar people with diabetes. Efforts to break 
down these remaining barriers are ongoing through employee litigation and through the American Diabetes 
Association‘s collaboration with entities that set occupational standards.
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